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Mums the Word Fundraiser
... another success!
Many, many thanks to all of you who
participated in our first fundraiser of
the year!  A total of 364 mums yielded
a profit of $1,456.00 to Gianelli's!  A
portion of that money will cover costs
for improvements of our
playground for the Fall Cleanup Day!
 We always say that "Gianelli's has
the BEST kids!" but it is also true
that "Gianelli's has the BEST
families!" Thank you!!!!



Parents' Meeting - Tuesday, October
10 from 7:00 - 8:30 PM.  At least 1 adult from each family
is expected to attend.  Important information will be shared, clarifications given and all
your questions answered!  And don't leave without taking a moment to meet and greet
your child's teacher/s and any member of our staff!

Gianelli's Fall Cleanup Day has been rescheduled for this Saturday, October 7, from
9:30 AM - 4:30 PM (originally to 12:30 PM). The targeted areas are:  clean up of the
flower beds and giving a new coat of paint to several playground features!  No
supplies are needed....just YOU....as many hands make light work!  The Sisters will
provide lunch for everyone who comes as a small gesture of their appreciation for your
great help and spirit!  The activity will go forward in sunshine or in clouds, but not in
rain!  Stay tuned!

Remember that Monday, October 9,
is National Indigenous Peoples
Day and, in observance of it, there is
NO SCHOOL!

If you want to gain a greater
understanding of the signifance of this
holiday, take just 35 seconds
(literally!) and watch this YouTube
video World Day of Indigenous
Peoples  It is important that we help
our children to understand as well.

https://youtu.be/OXVvIxTKZqo


Calendar Cancellation:  The Gianelli's Family Day at Fair Weather Acres for October
14 has been cancelled.   Please make note of it.  

Founder's Day on Friday,
October 20!
Come celebrate St. Anthony Gianelli,
patron of our school and founder of the
Daughters of Our Lady of the Garden!  We
will begin with Mass at 5:00 PM inside the
school and then....

...we'll  continue our festivities with a
delicious pizza supper featuring the
famous Jerry's Pizza Truck right here at
Gianelli's!  Supper includes your choice of
a varieties of pizza, salads, dessert and
drinks.  The cost for adults is $13.00 and
children under the age of 10 are $8.00
each.  Please refer to the letter and order
form attached here.  See you there for a
wonderful evening!



Gianelli’s Family Pumpkin Decorating Contest will take place from October 25-30!
You do not have to be present to win and pumpkins can be dropped off at Gianelli’s
Early Learning Center during normal school hours by Monday, October 30, the latest.
The announcement of the best decorated pumpkins will be communicated to all families
via Procare email on Tuesday, October 31. Pumpkins will remain on display at Gianelli’s
for the children to enjoy during the following week. You may pick up your decorated
pumpkin after school on Tuesday, October 31. No entry fee! See the attachment for
rules and categories!



Festivities for the Children's
Halloween Party with a special snack
at 9:30 AM followed by the
Halloween Costume Parade at
10:15 AM.  Parents are invited to
come for the Parade.  Room parents
will be in charge of the special snack
as well as some games for the
children later in the day.  The Room
parent captains will be in touch with
the room parents by mid-October.  


